
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), is proposing a substantial
amendment to the Houston Action Plan for Disaster Recovery
– 2015 Flood Events (Plan). The budget is being amended to
allow the transfer of Housing (Single Family Home Repair),
Planning, and Program Administration activities funds to the
Public Facilities and Improvements (Infrastructure) activity
within the CDBG-DR15 Budget. The total amount of funds to be
moved is $7,098,000.00.

Budget

Activity
Delete/

Decrease
Add/

Increase

Housing (Single Family
Home Repair)

($5,700,000.00)

Planning ($98,000.00)

Program Administration (1,300,000.00)

Public Facilities
and Improvements
(Infrastructure)

$7,098,000.00

Total Budget Changes: ($7,098,000.00) $7,098,000.00

The public has fourteen (14) days to comment on this
proposed amendment, from Tuesday, May 18, 2021
through Tuesday, June 1st, 2021. For more information on
this proposed amendment, contact Kennisha London at
(832) 394-6197. Written comments can be submitted by email to:
Kennisha.London@HoustonTX.gov.

View the revised Action Plan for Disaster Recovery – 2015
Flood Events at:

HCDD website – https://houstontx.gov/housing/dr.html#dr15
(copies may be obtained upon request)

Upon completion of the fourteen-day public comment period,
the substantial amendment will be submitted to City Council for
approval.

For specific questions or concerns about fair
housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6240. For any information
about HCDD's Complaints and Appeals Process, please
access HCDD's Complaints and Appeals page at https://www.
houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html. For more information
aboutHCDDanditsprograms,pleaseaccessHCDD'swebsiteat
https://houstontx.gov/housing/.


